
From: William Wiltse
Sent: January-09-18 2:53 AM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Letter for council: regarding rideshare 

Dear council, 

It is upon reading of your planned expansion of the Bonny's taxi Monopoly in Burnaby 
that I am compelled to petition your better judgement. 

It merely takes a fleeting glance at the search results of this company to leave a bad 
taste in one's mouth, let alone the myriad of first hand sub-par encounters experienced 
by myself and other Burnaby residents; why then do you insist on staying the status quo 
and not allowing any expansion from new avenues? I do not suggest an uncontrolled 
marketplace but surely you have experienced the convenience and ease of ride sharing 
services. (Lyft, Uber, Etc.) 

Myself and many of whom I associate are utterly baffled by your resistance to adapt to 
the changes in the transportation marketplace, and would like very much for you to 
elaborate the underlying reasons for which you take this stance. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your response. 

William Wiltse 

6807 Bryant Street, Burnaby B.C. 
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